
Suffolk Coastal District Council  
Core Strategy Adoption Statement 
 
Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 
The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 
(Regulations 26 & 35) 
 
Title 
 
Suffolk Coastal District Local Plan – Core Strategy and Development Management 
Policies Development Plan Document (July 2013) 
 
Subject matter 
 
Suffolk Coastal District Council formally adopted the Suffolk Coastal District Local Plan 
– Core Strategy and Development Management Policies Development Plan Document 
(July 2013) on Friday 5 July 2013.  
 
An independent Inspector appointed by the Government examined the soundness of 
the Core Strategy following its submission to the Secretary of State in May 2012. The 
Inspector’s Report was issued on 6 June 2013. He found the Core Strategy sound and 
capable of adoption subject to a number of main modifications 
 
The Core Strategy sets out the vision for Suffolk Coastal to 2027. It shows how we have 
developed a strategy that responds to our vision and how we will deliver it by working in 
partnership with everyone with a stake in the future of the district. It covers the entire 
district of Suffolk Coastal. 
 
Inspection 
 
A copy of the Core Strategy, this Adoption Statement, the Sustainability Appraisal report 
and Appropriate Assessment are available to view on the Council website: 
http://www.suffolkcoastal.gov.uk/yourdistrict/planning/review/.  
 
The documents are also available for inspection at the Council’s main offices: Melton 
Hill, Woodbridge, IP12 1AU from: 

 8:45am to 5:15pm Monday to Wednesday; 
 9:30am to 5:15pm on Thursdays; 
 8:45am to 4:45pm on Fridays.  

 
Challenge 
 
Any person aggrieved by the adoption of the Suffolk Coastal District Local Plan – Core 
Strategy and Development Management Policies Development Plan Document (July 
2013) may make application to the High Court under Section 113 of the Planning and 
Compulsory Act.  
 
Any challenge must fall under one or more of two categories: 1) That the document is 
not within the appropriate powers; and/or 2) that a procedural requirement has not been 
complied with. Any such application must be made no later than six weeks after the 
adoption date (5 July 2013).  
 
Any enquiries should be made to development.policy@suffolkcoastal.gov.uk or 01394 
444761. 

http://www.suffolkcoastal.gov.uk/yourdistrict/planning/review/
mailto:development.policy@suffolkcoastal.gov.uk

